
NOTICE

This  is  to  inform  to  all  concerned  that  the  Lok  Adalat,

scheduled to be held on 15.01.2022 has been postponed and

rescheduled on 12.02.2022 due to unavoidable circumstances.

                                                                                       By order, 

                                                             Sd./-      

                                                 Secretary in Charge 
                         Calcutta High Court Legal Services Committee 


